
Parking at Yare House is very limited and is therefore only available for a short period of time for guests and occasional off site staff when they are required 
at head office for a restricted period. 

We encourage the use of the five park and ride sites around the city detailed on the map below and with full information here. Members can claim park and 
ride expenses but must keep their tickets as proof of purchase. Alternatively the nearest paid car park is available on Lower Clarence Road marked on the 
map below. This is £6 a day and cannot be claimed. 

For short meetings there are on road two hour parking bays three minutes’ walk from the office on Stracey Road marked on the map. However these can fill 
up and you must ensure you have parked in the correct areas as some stretches of the road are permit only. Please also ensure you don’t go over the time 
limit as wardens in the area are vigilant. 

 

http://www.norwichparkandride.co.uk/

